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Brothers are reminded of Constitution and Regulation Chapter V, Art. IV, Section 12.  
Brothers “while performing other duties of the Order … shall be identified by the wearing of a 
Badge of the Order on the left breast.” An embroidered badge is not a badge. This also applies to 
any Brother attending Council of Administration meetings. 
 
“Brothers should take care to ensure their dress is appropriate to the occasion, such as business 
attire.”   This particularly applies to officers at their stations and those seated adjacent to and in 
front of the Altar during business meetings of National Encampments.  This means jacket, tie, 
long pants and medal.  Jackets may be removed to prevent over heating but should be 
present.  The Guide, Color Bearer, and Guard may wear uniforms. 
 
 
 
Ordered this 24th Day of August, 2016. 
 
Donald L. Martin 
Commander-In-Chief 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

 
 
 
Attested:  
Jonathan Davis 
Secretary, National Order,  
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

 
Two commanders on the same field are always one too many. ― Ulysses S. Grant 


